From: NRDC <nrdcinfo@nrdconline.org> on behalf of Phyl Morello

<1432phyl@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2012 11:53 AM

To: !FHFA REG-COMMENTS

Subject: RIN 2590-AA53 - Restore PACE programs now

Aug 28, 2012

Mr. Alfred Pollard 1700 G Street, NW, 4th floor Washington, DC 20552

Dear Mr. Pollard,

People MUST all unite to preserve our fragile world. Clean energy & renewable energy is crucial. Being environmentally conscientious is an absolute must!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Phyl Morello 984 Harrison Ferry Rd White Pine, TN 37890-4903